BARNSLEY GOVERNORS ASSOCIATION

BARNSLEY GOVERNORS ASSOCIATION

Working for Barnsley Governors

FEBRUARY 2022 NEWSLETTER

Anna Turner from BMBC and representatives of the BGA met with Primary Chairs of Governors in December. The purpose of these meetings was to talk about collaboration, mutual support and the sharing of good practice within primary clusters. This is something that school staff already do, and we wanted to know if the model was a good fit for governors.

Several chairs were enthusiastic and some clusters were already operating a collaborative model. We know how hard it is to get new initiatives up and running, so please do contact us if you think we can help.

We particularly would like to know if you have any training needs, or requests for particular topics at our regular Forum meetings.

February Forum meeting

Our next Forum meeting will be held on Zoom on Tuesday 15th February when Dee Marsh will be presenting on

Early Careers Framework & Teaching School Hubs and governors' responsibilies.

You can book your place to get the Zoom link here:- Forum meeting







Copyright © 2022 BGA, All rights reserved.